
Notes from the PC Meeting  

February 13th 2020 

At the February Parish Council Meeting Alexa Duckworth-Briggs presented some quotes obtained for 

the creation of a footprint of the Polish Church. From previous meetings with local residents and 

those who have links to the church and garden when it was in use (link to minutes on this page) a 

remit was agreed for the suppliers; 

- a 4x6 to 5x7m area 

- levelling out the area to great a flat base 

- hardwearing and vandal proof 

- area for quiet contemplation 

- a design was created and shown to people who attended the last working party at the site and 

passed on to the suppliers (see attached) 

 

The PC has agreed the spend and a supplier has been chosen and engaged for the work, which will 

need to be organised closely with local residents and Coombe Park. Grants are being investigated for 

additional items such as an information board and a memorial cross. 


